We would like to thank the City of Burnaby for their generosity and support of our Odyssey team. Our experience at Michigan State University on May 24- May 28th was a once in a lifetime opportunity. During our five days there we learned a lot about the Odyssey program, we met lots of different people from different countries and were given the opportunity to present our performance on the world stage.

We would like to share some highlights about our trip:

Clara: "My favorite part about being in Michigan was meeting these kids from China at the park. We played football and jackpot. After we gave the Canada football and Frisbee to them and they were really excited and in turn gave us key chains and charms from China"

Nicole:"My favorite part about world finals was pin trading because I got to meet new kids while I traded pins. I got pins from different countries so that when I look back at it when I am older, I will remember the kids I met from when I was in World Finals"

Lucas: "My favorite experience about going to world finals was meeting other kids who had the same interests as me. I got to play basketball with them and they were surprised that I knew how to play as well as I could."

William: "My favorite part about the trip was the different experiences and getting sprayed in the face with silly string after our Spontaneous problem"

Jacob: "My favorite part of Michigan was the Spontaneous problem because we had a pretty fun problem and it was funny when the toilet plunger prop got stuck on the table"

Jaiman: "My favorite part of our trip was playing with the Chinese team on the grass field. It was fun to play with them because we were able to talk with them and play with them even though we didn't speak exactly the same language"

David: "My favorite part about the Odyssey trip was when we got to spend time with our teammates. We had a silly string party and we worked on videos and pictures in our rooms"

Other highlights included the opening and closing ceremonies where we cheered on Team Canada and enjoyed a vibrant light show. We also enjoyed spending time with our family and our coach. We would once again like to thank the City of Burnaby as we wouldn't have gotten to take part in this fantastic event without your support of our fundraising efforts!

Thank you! From David

Thank you for deratings
Thank You for deratings
Thank Lucas
Thank Lucas
You for your
You for your
Support- Ms. Cheung

